
PUBLIC NOTICE
Notice is hereby given that the
GFL  Environmental  Services
USA, Inc. Freedom, PA facility,
located at 150 W. 4th Avenue,
Freedom,  PA  intends  to
submit  a  Part  B  Renewal
Application  to  the
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Environmental  Protection
(PADEP)  Waste  Management
Division  for  its  Solid  Waste
Permit No. PAD000797548 in
November  2024.  A  permit
renewal  application  is  due
once per permit cycle prior to
the permit’s 10-year issuance
expiration.  The  application
includes  all  of  the  required
forms,  figures,  plans,  and
other  components.  This
renewal application does not
generate  any  new  air
emissions,  no  new  wastes,
does  not  affect  any  permit
conditions,  and  does  not
result  in  any  change  in
method  of  operation  at  the
facility.  GFL’s  Part  B  permit
allows  the  facility  to  store
customer-generated
non-hazardous and hazardous
wastes. The host municipality
and  county  may  submit
comments to PADEP within 60
days  of  receipt  of  the
application.  If  you  have  any
questions  regarding  this
application  or  require  any
further  information,  please
contact  Mr.  Robert  Martel,
Waste  Program,  PADEP,
Southwest  Regional  Office,
400  Waterfront  Drive,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15222  at
412-442-4083 or the facility’s
representative Brian Hillier at
(346) 603-1849.


